
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/29/2018 9:39:22 AM
Subject: Re: Proviso 95.5

​I presume that now we'll hear nothing. Let's put in place a protocol for making the request when necessary.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 12:22 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Proviso 95.5 
 
Any update?
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 4:01 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Proviso 95.5
 
Here is the summary of the conversation you should/need to have with Mark in the Governor’s office regarding 
proviso 95.5.
 
In Proviso 95.5 a portion of the LGOA funds is retained by the LGOA to allocate to regions “in cases of an emergency 
and/or natural disaster recognized by the Governor.” We have talked to legislative staff and reviewed this ourselves 
and believe that this may apply in situations other then a “declared” state of emergency and that the proviso 
language is broader then a “declared” state of emergency. However, it still requires that the Governor recognize the 
emergency. Our hope would be that should something arise that we could send a request to the Governor’s Office for 
written recognition of the situation, such as a letter, so that the LGOA might allocate funds. An example of how this 
may arise would be: during hurricane season another state on our boarder might be impacted and it may impact the 
delivery of food within one of our regions from the regular source. In that case, there would not be a declared state 
of emergency for the state but a region may still be impacted and need to procure a different food source outside of 
their existing contracts.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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